
 

Practice Nurses  

‘New to Immunisation’  
Education Session        (offered monthly) 

 

Target Participants:  

• for Nurses from General Practice who are new to immunisation and are required to 
provide immunisation services within their workplace  

Content: 

• Immunisation basics, Immunisation Schedule, Vaccine Management and Data 
Management 
 

TUESDAY 
23rd February 2021 

12MD to 3pm  
Due to COVID-19, participants will now need to link into the QH portal 

from their workplace/home for this video-conference. 
Telehealth Services recommends testing your connection at least two (2) business days prior to your 

appointment/meeting date.   If you require any technical assistance please contact our ServiceDesk on 
1800 066 888, Monday to Friday from 0745 - 1700 

• This session is FREE to attend.  However, YOU MUST REGISTER in 
advance to link in.    

• The participant will need to collect a resource folder in advance of this 
session.   These will be available for collection from either PHU office 
from the Wednesday in the week before the session: 

 

Hervey Bay PHU     Bundaberg PHU 
Opposite Hervey Bay Hospital   First Floor, 14 Branyan St 
Madsen Medical Centre    (above Branyan GP Clinic.  Enter  
Suite 11, 17 Hershel Court    via back of building)    
 Urraween  

 

Once you have been registered, you will receive an email with details of how to link in.  It is 
recommended that you test your ability to access in advance – we will provide these 
instructions.    
 

NOTE:  Registrations CLOSE FRIDAY 12MD before the session.   
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

   REGISTRATION   SECTION    
 

Name:______________________  Practice: ___________________ 
 

Email address/s for registration confirmation:  

 
 

Please FAX back this registration form to: 4303 7559 or 
email to WBPHU-IMMS@health.qld.gov.au  

 
Wide Bay Public Health Unit, Wide Bay Hospital and Health Service 

mailto:WBPHU-IMMS@health.qld.gov.au

